
 

 

CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 

 
CA4010001 – City of Arroyo Grande Public Works Department 

CA4010003 – San Miguelito MWC 

CA4010004 – City of Grover Beach Public Works Department 

CA4010005 – Oceano Community Services District 

 
You were notified on 4/30/2025 that all tap water used for drinking and cooking 

purposes must be boiled or disinfected.   

 

The State Water Resources Control Board and the County of San Luis Obispo, has 

determined that, through abatement of the health hazard and comprehensive testing of 

the water, your water is safe to drink. It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water 

or for you to consume bottled water. 

 

For more information call: 

 

City of Arroyo Grande Public Works Dept: (805) 473-5460 

San Miguelito MWC: (805) 595-2348 

City of Grover Beach Public Works Dept: (805) 473-4530 

Oceano Community Services District: (805) 481-6730 

State Water Resources Control Board District Office: (805) 566-1326 
San Luis Obispo County Environmental Health Dept: (805) 781-5544 
 
Issued: May 2, 2025 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


